
From: Clark, Alex <aclark@sccommerce.com>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 6/25/2012 1:39:26 PM
Subject: RE: Follow Up on FGI

Hi Katherine,

Hope you’re doing well also! I could do 4pm today ... unfortunately I only have 30 minutes. If you think we need a 
little more time, I'm open tomorrow (aside from a lunch meeting).

Thanks,
Alex

Alex Clark
Deputy Director of Marketing and Communications
SC Department of Commerce
1201 Main St, Ste. 1600
Columbia, SC 29201
Direct: 803.737.0685
aclark@sccommerce.com

□  G

From: Veldran, Katherine [mailto:KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov] 
Sent: Monday, June 25, 2012 1:17 PM 
To: Clark, Alex
Subject: Follow Up on FGI

Do you have time today for a follow up? 4:00pm?
Hope all is well.
Katherine

Katherine F. Veldran
Legislative Liaison | Office of Governor Nikki Haley
O: 803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583
KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
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